
 
 
From: gossr  
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 5:18 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation request for Sept. 7th public agenda 
 
 
I would like time to express my concerns about the example the city is trying to achieve in regards to 
vaccines and the fear mongering going on with this contentious issue. By threatening the public/people 
and pitting us against each other with threats of "passports" that will not allow some people to be 
excluded from life experiences 
Thank you 
Rosemary Goss 
Please let me know asap if you need any more info 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 

 
 

 


